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ALL, #Staff - Teachers Creche, #Staff - Teachers ELC
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Dear Colleagues,
I hope you have had a resRul and healthy weekend and found some Ume and space to enjoy the glorious
weather.
Please join the All Staff Briefing MS Team (with the Bialik logo) at 10.40am tomorrow, Monday 30th

March.
•       Please ensure all microphones are muted, and please pin me. If I lose connecUon at any point,

Gary will take over. Given the size of our staff, alas it will not be possible to see or respond to
individual queries in real-Ume.

•       With over 200 parUcipants, we will need to change the format a li]le. Please complete this Survey
Monkey h]ps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T2LGP7W  before 9am on Monday 30th March if you
have quesUons, or you would like to make a briefing announcement.

•       Please note any quesUons or announcements should be in the same theme as in regular briefings
(any personal or HR quesUons must be directed to the relevant senior member of staff or HR,
outside of the whole-staff briefing).

•       Hopefully we will be able to cover all relevant areas during the briefing. However, if anything
urgent comes to mind during the briefing, please email to Gary and me, and we will take a
moment to scan emails at the end of the Briefing to respond as appropriate.

Thank you again for an incredible week last week. I think we are all exhausted, but we have set the
standard in the community and beyond about what learning can look like in these challenging Umes,
supporUng our children to conUnue their learning, and ensuring that our parents conUnue to value and
cherish the Bialik experience.
 
With very best wishes,
Jeremy
 
 
 
Jeremy Stowe-Lindner
Principal
 
Bialik College
429 Auburn Road, Hawthorn, VIC, 3122, Australia
 

 

(03) 9822 7981           principal@bialik.vic.edu.au http://www.bialik.vic.edu.au 
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